
										 							 										 									 										

Christmas	Trees	2018	-	Important	Update	
Firstly,	thank	you	for	purchasing	a	Christmas	tree	/	trees	this	year.	There	has	been	a	very	
good	response	and	we	will	be	saying	a	formal	thank	you	to	all	who	have	purchased	trees	via	
the	DY	Facebook	page	once	the	trees	are	up	and	the	lights	are	on.	We	are	confident	that,	
with	your	investment,	the	village	will	look	fabulous	again	this	year.	

Please	see	the	information	below	which	explains	the	next	steps:	

• All	trees	will	be	delivered	to	the	Old	Dairy,	Llys	Tawel,	Ystradgynlais,	SA9	1BL	
(Matthew’s	yard	next	door	to	the	old	Mason’s	Arms)	on	14th	November	

• If	you	are	dressing	your	own	tree:	
o Trees	will	be	available	for	dressing	at	Matthew’s	yard	between	9a.m.		and	

3p.m	on	15th,	16th	and	17th	November.	You	will	need	to	ensure	your	lights	are	
working	before	being	put	on	the	tree.	Lights	will	need	to	be	attached	with	
ties	which	will	be	provided.	Once	dressed	you	will	need	to	ensure	your	tree	is	
labelled	with	your	name	and	the	address	of	your	business.	Please	do	not	
remove	your	tree	from	the	yard.	There	will	be	a	DY	volunteer	at	the	yard	to	
help	with	any	queries.		

• If	you	have	paid	to	have	your	tree	dressed:	
o Your	tree	will	be	dressed	by	a	DY	volunteer.	You	will	need	to	check	your	lights	

are	working.	You	will	then	need	to	bag	and	label	your	lights	and	leave	them	
with	Ams	at	the	Temp	Fish	Bar	by	the	14th	November.	

You	are	responsible	for	ensuring	you	have	a	bracket	installed	on	your	building.	If	
you	do	not	have	a	bracket	you	will	need	to	purchase	this	from	Quids	In	and	ensure	
it	is	installed	by	November	18th.		

If	you	need	lights,	these	are	available	from	Quids	In	–	you	will	need	1,000	warm	
white	lights.	Brian	or	Lee	know	what	you	need.	

Trees	will	be	put	up	on	the	morning	of	the	18th	November.		

	

Once	again	thank	you	on	behalf	of	the	DY	Team	

Sally	Speedy;	Hywel	Evans;	Mary	Bamber	

	

	


